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Shots fired at Emmett home
(KMZA)--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff's Office is investigating after several
shots were fired early Sunday morning at an occupied residence in the town of
Emmett.

According to a press release from Pottawatomie County Sheriff Shane Jager, the
sheriff's office received a phone call shortly after 4:30 about shots being fired into
a home in the 200 block of Bidwell Street.

Upon arrival, Jager said deputies learned that several people were inside the
home  when the shots were fired and no one was injured. 

Both the residence and a nearby parked vehicle were struck by the bullets.

Jager said the investigation is on-going.

Anyone with information is asked to call the Pottawatomie County Sheriffs’s
Office at (785) 457-3353, or visit the Pottawatomie County Sheriff’s Office
web-site at ptsheriff.com and leave a tip via the Crimestoppers link.
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